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If you are unable to attend a meeting, let Will know by 8 A.M. on the Thursday the meeting is scheduled by emailing 
wdriver@una.edu 

 

XII. OLD BUSINESS 
XIII. NEW BUSINESS 

• Light the Fountain Sponsorship 
• A Swag Bag and a Book Scholarship will be given away. 

XIV. OPEN DISCUSSION 
• Light the Fountain 

• SGA Advisor inquired about participation in Light the Fountain and asked for volunteers.  
• Lions Spring Cleaning  

• President Sandvig inquired about having a campus wide yard sale. She gave some details 
and wanted the opinions and feedback from the Senate.  

• Day of Service 
• SGA Advisor inquired about a day of service in which students would help facilities and 

beautify the campus. She said there is a National Volunteer Week and might could make it 
coincide with that.  

• NOLA Trip Recap 
• Those who attended the trip in New Orleans gave feedback and shared a piece of 

knowledge they learned from the trip to the conference.  
XV. ADVISOR�S REPORT 

• SGA Advisor Jacques reported that National Volunteer Week is coming up. She also gave the 
update on the contract for the International bus. She also suggested that Chairwoman Melton give 
an explanation on what Pride Points is. She also reminded Chairwoman Medrano to update the 
Code of Laws.  

XVI. ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• Campaign for elections, February 20th  
• SGA Dinner Night 306 Barbecue, March 2nd  
• Elections Begin, March 13th  
• Dr. Winston, March 16th  
• Light the Fountain, March 16th 
• Taco Mama Spirit Night, April 3rd  
• Higher Education Day, April 13th 

XVII. SENATOR OF THE WEEK 
• Mackenzie Martin is Senator of the Week 

XVIII. PEP
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